
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
March 2022 

 

Message from the Headteacher  
 

Parents Evening 3.30-6pm, Thursday 7th April 2022 
I am writing to inform you that we will be holding a parents evening which will give you a chance to 
meet with your child’s teacher. We really hope you can all book an appointment and attend this event. 
 
Parents Evening will be held in school. Appointments will be booked via the school spider App. 
Appointments will be available to book on the App from Friday 18th March at 930.  
 
On the reverse of the newsletter is a reminder about downloading the app and logging in, in case you 
need this. 
 
We look forward to seeing you for this important event. 
 
World Book Day and Reading Week 
Reading week at the start of term and world book day was an absolute joy! Thank you for all your help 
and support with this. The children and staff had a great week celebrating books and reading in school. 
 

PTA Event: Break the Rules Day  
On Friday April 1st the children have a chance to break some school rules again for the day and have a 
little well-deserved fun!  
As always, we’re raising money for the PTA and therefore the children and the school. In these difficult 
times every contribution helps, the more we raise, the more we can add the nice little extras to your 
child’s school experience.  
The children can break up to a maximum of four rules – with a 50p ‘fine’ for each rule broken. 
The children can choose from the following: 

 Bring chocolate or cake for snack time (one individually wrapped small bar allowed) 

 Crazy Hair 

 Wear Trainers 

 Temporary tattoos 

 Wear Nail Varnish 

 Wear your own top 

 Juice instead of water 

There will be a separate letter coming home in regards to this event. 
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Follow us on twitter @paul_primary    
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 
(John 10:10) 

 

Dates 
Friday April 1st 
PTA Break the 
Rules Day (details 
to follow closer to 
the time). 
 
Thursday 7th April 
Yr 5 & 6 to visit 
Holy Trinity, 
Stalybridge, Easter 
Experience 
 
Thursday April 7th 
Parents Evening 
3.30-6pm. 
 
Friday 8th April 
Last day of term in 
school. 
 
Monday 25th April 
First day of term 
after the Easter 
Holidays 
 
Wednesday 27th 
April Freddy Fit in 
school 
 
Thursday 5th May 
School Closed for 
INSET Day 
 
Week Beginning 
May 9th Year 6 
SATS week  
 
Week beginning 
Monday 13th June 
Sports Health and 
Fitness Week 
 
Monday June 20th 
Class Photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
School Uniform 
This is just a reminder that earrings are not allowed in school. Thank you for 
your continued support with this. Children are also to wear black shoes in 
school and not trainers as part of our school uniform code. 
 

Parking 
For the safety of our children, if coming by car, please make use of the church 
car park across the road and do not drive down Richmond St or park on the 
yellow zigzag lines. 
 

 
TWITTER @paul_primary    
Just a reminder that we are on twitter, we would love it if you can start 
following us, our handle is @paul_primary 
 
 

 

Downloading the School Spider App: Quick Guide  
1. Search for the school spider app and download it to your phone/tablet, 
by searching with the words, school spider.  
2. From the list of schools, scroll down and find, St Paul’s CE Primary 
School, Stalybridge (click on our school).  
3. There maybe a few whole school messages that will start to appear. 
 
Next Step: Parent Log in  
 

1) Open the app 
2) Click on create account 
3) Enter the email address registered with school, this will then send 

you a link to create a password   
 

4) If the app says we can’t find a user with that email address, it may 
be worth you trying a different email address you may often use. 

5) If neither parent has a recognised email linked, then you will need to 
email school requesting your email to be registered. This has to be 
processed at school and it then can take up to a further 24hrs to 
become active.  

6) On Friday 18th March from 9.30am you will be able to book your 
five-minute appointment through the app for parents evening.   

 

 


